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Welcome to the Finish Line Listserv!

This listserv will provide you with a direct connection to all those involved in the Finish Line project, including the other state advocacy groups, the Center for Children and Families (CCF), and Spitfire Communications. 

Mentoring between the grantees is a vital part of the Finish Line project and this listserv will give you an additional way to seek advice and share strategies. It will also be the primary vehicle for CCF to relay information relating to the project. We’ve set this up as an open forum–there are no moderators–so be conscious of your partners’ time and the messages you choose to share.

Some basics you should know:

· Sending: Simply type finishline-l@georgetown.edu into the “To” heading and compose your message. 

· Subject: Please put “Finish Line” in the “Subject” followed by the specific topic of the email (for example – Subject: Finish Line: New SCHIP Allotments). This will ensure that all recipients know it is a Finish Line message.

· Replying: 

· If you want to reply to the sender only, hit “Reply.”

· If you want to reply to the entire list, hit “Reply All” and delete any additional name(s) that may appear. This will stop the original sender from getting your reply more than once.

Martha Heberlein, State Research Associate at CCF, is the owner of the list. If you have any questions or concerns, send contact her at meh88@georgetown.edu. 
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